
Mark Lancaster MP unveils New Bradwell St Peter FC’s

Mark Lancaster MP attended New Bradwell St Peter FC last week to unveil its  new
changing rooms, training area and spectator facilities.The Football Stadia  Improvement
Fund, supporters of the Football Foundation, and the largest funder  of non league football in
the country, supported the project with a grant of  Â£87,469.


The funding has enabled New Bradwell St Peter FC, which forms  part of New Bradwell
Sports Association, to transform its changing facilities  making them considerably larger,
provide separate facilities for officials, add  a first aid / treatment room and provide disabled
toilets.


A floodlit  training area has also been generated, as well as a new pathway around the 
football pitch, which is suitable for wheelchair access and new spectator  toilets have also
been developed.


Mark Lancaster MP said: "I was  delighted to have been involved with supporting the club
recently and share with  the local community great pleasure in seeing the excellent new
facilities."


